
Rochdale Times 

New Neighbors—Welcome! 

 Mathieu Chapellier and       
Charlene Tournebize                      
(187 Orchardale)  

 Christopher Gadulka and 
Kathryn Dudek                        
(380 Orchardale) 

 We also have some new    
neighbors on Stockport. Once 
we have their information, we 
will share, so you can update 
your directory.  

Rochdale Sub Key Dates 

 Next Meeting is January 18 at 
7 pm at Antonious Pizza 

 Annual Dues are due—
January 1 

 Subdivision Garage Sale1—
Weekend after Mother’s Day 

 Annual Sub Meeting—June 

 Annual Picnic—Sunday after 
Labor Day 

 Annual Children’s Halloween 
Party—Sunday before        
Halloween  

Communication/Information 

 Check out rochdalesub.com 
for all Board member          
information, bylaws and other 
key information! 

 Rochdale Sub is also on 
NextDoor.com and Facebook.  
Join today! 

Note from the President 

I hope everyone enjoyed a wonderful Thanksgiving with friends and 
family! Pretty soon, Christmas will be here before you know it. And, the 
weather has definitely changed seasons quickly, letting us know that 
winter will soon be upon us! 
 
Our next meeting will be taking place January 18 at 7pm at Antonious 
Pizza. If you have anything you'd like to discuss or a topic you'd like     
added to the meeting, please email me at 
amy.bunch@arterrarealty.com, or anyone on the Board. I hope to have 
a good turnout at the meeting and would love to see some more      
Rochdale neighbors! 
 
Some great community events coming up in the Rochester area during 
the holidays... 
 Big, Bright, Light Show in downtown Rochester 
 Kris Kringle Market Dec 2-3 
 Holiday Walk Nov 23-Dec 22 
 Royal Park Hotel Holiday Express Gingerbread Train Now-Jan 2 
 Friday Night Carriage Ridge Dec 9, 16, 23 
 Downtown Rochester Christmas Parade Dec 4 
 Old-Fashioned Christmas at Rochester Hill Museum Dec 17 
 
I hope you have a wonderful holiday season and a very                         
Merry Christmas! 
 
Amy Bunch 

Annual Sub Halloween Party 

T 
he Annual Sub Halloween Party was held on Sunday, November 
30 at the sub park. Not sure if it was the weather or trying to 
keep costs down by advertising the party on the sub sign and 
on NextDoor.com, this year’s 

turn out was lower than the past     
couple of years. During the two hour 
party, the kids completed a             
scavenger hunt, played Halloween 
games, took photos in the photo 
booth and enjoyed cider and donuts. 
Thanks to Tiffany Fronek, Caryn 
DeWitt and Trisha Cox for coordinating 
the event. 
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